
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/4/2013 11:00:20 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: one class out background 

Take as much time as you need. 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 10:20 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Re: one class out background 

Wonderful! Thank you.... 

On Dec 4, 2013, at 10:12 AM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Liza 

You previously indicated that you might be able to complete the SED review of 
the one class out issue by this Friday. 

Just wanted to let you know that we have a couple additional background 
documents from PHMSA that may be helpful and we'll get those to you with a 
letter from Jane by COB today. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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Director, Regulatory Relations 
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